
Thank you for your interest in pretreatment and wastewater.  If you would like to submit a comment 
on the Wastewater Hauler General Permit and Fact Sheet for Johnson Septic please email your 
comments to rgennett@spokanecity.org.  Comments may also be mailed or hand delivered to: 

Raylene Gennett, Wastewater Director 
Riverside Park Water Reclamation Facility 
4401 N Aubrey L White Parkway 
Spokane WA 99205 

Comments will be accepted from March 24, 2024 to April 30, 2024.  Any comments received after 
April 30, 2024 will not be considered. 
 
Thank you for aiding us in achieving our mission to help businesses capture pollutants at the source 
to protect people, wastewater infrastructure, and the environment. 
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